
 
 

 

 
9 December 2022 
 
 
Anne Goulding 
 
By email: fyi-request-21179-caa9642d@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Anne 
 
Official information request regarding professorial salary steps 
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 21 November 2022: 
 

“Please provide a breakdown of the percentage of males and females on each 
professorial salary step.” 

 
The table below contains the information you have requested. 
 

Percentage of professors by gender 

Step Female Male 

1 40.9% 59.1% 

2 31.3% 68.8% 

3 25.0% 75.0% 

4 20.0% 80.0% 

5 21.1% 78.9% 

6 8.3% 91.7% 

7 28.6% 71.4% 

8 26.1% 73.9% 

 
* Information in the table is based on staff members in ‘P’ class (Professor) as at 28 November 2022 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of the 
decisions made regarding this request. Information about how to make a complaint is 
available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 

http://www.ombudsman.parliament.nz/


If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Blair Doherty 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy  
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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